Environment and Transportation Department, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8

An Roinn Comhshaoil agus Iompair, Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8 T. 01 222 2528 F. 01 222 2609 E. traffic@dublincity.ie

Mr Shane Ross, T.D., Minister for Transport, Tourism and Sport, Transport House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2.

21st November, 2018

Dear Minister,

Dublin City Council's Transportation Strategic Policy Committee, at its meeting of 14th November, 2018, agreed the following Motion in the name of Councillor Ray McHugh:

"To call on Dublin City Council to investigate if it is possible to introduce bye-laws to compel bicycle couriers operating commercially to have identification registration displayed and insurance cover, and if not to write to the Minister of Transport, Mr Shane Ross, requesting to bring in legislation to compel cyclist couriers working for delivery companies to display registration identification and insurance."

I should be obliged for your response in due course as to whether this matter could be considered, possibly in the context of the upcoming proposed legislation for the regulation of rickshaws.

Yours sincerely,

1920

Stephen Hickey Senior Staff Officer, Administration/Traffic Advisory Group, T 222 2528